
 

 

OCTOBER 2022 BREAKFAST & LUNCH MENU 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
25 26 27 28 29 30 1 

       

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 
 

All lunches include 
the fruit/veggie bar.  A 
variety of milk is 
offered. 

Breakfast Boat or 
Cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Italian Chicken on 
WG bun, green 
beans, applesauce, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

Donut Holes or 
cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Beef/Bean/Cheese 
Nachos, apple churro, 
corn, peaches, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

Omelet/toast or 
cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Chicken strips, WG 
dinner roll, baked 
beans, apple slices, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

Frosted donut or 
cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Italian Pasta bake, 
WG dinner roll, peas, 
banana, fruit/veggie 
bar, milk 

Pizza or cereal/toast, 
fruit, juice, milk 
 
Cheeseburger on WG 
bun, potato smiles, 
strawberries, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 
This Institution is an 
equal opportunity 
employer and 
provider. 

Columbus Day 
NO SCHOOL 
TEACHER PD 

Donut Holes or 
cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Chili Crispito, salsa, 
sour cream, green 
beans, apple slices, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

Omelet/toast or 
cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Corndog, ketchup, 
baked beans, orange 
wedges, fruit/veggie 
bar, milk 
 
 
 
 

Donut or cereal/toast, 
fruit, juice, milk 
 
Cowboy Cavatini, 
wheat bread, carrots, 
banana, fruit/veggie 
bar, milk 

Pizza or cereal/toast, 
fruit, juice, milk 
 
Cheese Omelet, WG 
cinnamon roll, potato 
smiles, strawberry 
cup, fruit/veggie bar, 
milk 

 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 
 Breakfast Boat or 

cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Wild Mike’s Cheesy 
bites, marinara 
sauce, broccoli, 
peaches, fruit/veggie 
bar, milk 

Donut holes or 
cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Chicken Quesadilla, 
salsa, sour cream, 
carrots, orange 
wedges, fruit/veggie 
bar, milk 

Omelet/toast or 
cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Mac & Cheese, WG 
dinner roll, green 
beans, apple slices, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 
 
 

Donut or cereal/toast, 
fruit, juice, milk 
 
Breaded Chicken on 
WG bun, baked 
beans, banana, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 
 
 
 
 

Pizza or cereal/toast, 
fruit, juice, milk 
 
Country Fried beef 
patty sticks, WG roll, 
mashed potato, 
pineapple tidbits, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 
 Breakfast Boat or 

Cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Bosco Sticks, 
marinara sauce, 
broccoli, pears, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

Donut holes or 
Cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Chicken Enchilada 
Nachos, salsa, sour 
cream, corn, fruit 
cocktail, fruit/veggie 
bar, milk 

Omelet/toast or 
Cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Popcorn Chicken, 
baked beans, orange 
wedges, fruit/veggie 
bar, milk 

Donut or Cereal/toast, 
fruit, juice, milk 
 
Chili, WG cinnamon 
roll, carrots, banana, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

Pizza or Cereal/toast, 
fruit, juice, milk 
 
Scalloped Potatoes & 
Ham, wheat bread,  
green beans, apple 
slices, fruit/veggie 
bar, milk 

 

30 31 1 2 3 4 5 
 Breakfast Boat or 

Cereal/toast, fruit, 
juice, milk 
 
Garlic Cheese Bread, 
marinara sauce, 
peas, applesauce, 
fruit/veggie bar, milk 

     

 


